
From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel 
Sent: 1/23/2013 10:38:29 AM 
To: ciw@cpuc.ca.gov (ciw@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Bcc: 
Subject: Lunch 

Cynthia, 

We hope you had a good holiday and are now enjoying your new job in Energy Division. 
Congratulations on that! Laura and I were wondering if the three of us could get together again 
for lunch like we did last year. Feb 4, 8 or 15 look like good days for us. Would any of those 
days work for you? We'd love to catch up and have a chat. 

Erik 

Erik Jacobson 

Senior Director, Regulatory Relations 

Pacific Gas and Electric Company 

77Beale Street, Rm. 1083 

San Francisco, CA 94105 

tel: 415-973-4464 

cell: 415-310-7617 

ebi1dp.Dae.com 
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